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TURKISH AIRLINES AWARDS CARGO 
HANDLING CONTRACT TO AFRICA FLIGHT 
SERVICES (AFS) IN JOHANNESBURG

About WFS

Founded in 1971, WFS (www.wfs.aero) is the world’s largest cargo handler and a leading global provider of ground handling 

and technical services with annual revenues of €1 billion. It employs 18,000 staff and is present at 188 major airports in more 

than 22 countries on five continents, serving 50 million passengers and handling over four million tonnes of cargo per annum 

for 300 airline customers. 

Turkish Airlines has extended 

its cargo handling agreement 

in South Africa with Africa 

Flight Services (AFS), part of 

Worldwide Flight Services’ 

(WFS) global airport 

services group, with the 

awarding of a new contract in 

Johannesburg. 

AFS, which already provides cargo 

handling services for the airline in Cape 

Town, expects to handle more that 

2,500 tonnes a year for Turkish Airlines 

in Johannesburg. The airline operates 

daily Airbus A330-300 flights between 

the city’s O.R Tambo International 

Airport and Istanbul. 

The new contract started just days 

after AFS was voted ‘Best Cargo 

Handler of the Year’ in Johannesburg 

for 2016 in the annual ‘Feather Awards’ 

for service excellence presented 

by Airports Company South Africa 

(ACSA), the government-owned airport 

management company. The award 

is based on votes cast by freight 

forwarders using the airport’s cargo 

services.  

Malcolm Tonkin, General 

Manager – Cargo (South 

Africa) at AFS, said: 

“Having served Turkish 

Airlines in Cape Town 

since July 2015, we have been able to 

demonstrate the quality and reliability 

of our cargo handling services and this 

has clearly given the airline confidence 

to award us this additional contract in 

Johannesburg. We now look forward to 

serving their cargo customers at both of 

our airport locations in South Africa.”  

 

-ends-


